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DFCCIL OBSERVES VIGILANCE WEEK 2015 
 

Dedicated Freight Corridor Corporation of India Ltd. (DFCCIL) observed 

Vigilance Awareness Week from 26.10.2015 to 30.10.2015. A pledge 
taking ceremony was held at DFCCIL Corporate Office on 26.10.2015 
administered by DFCCIL’s CVO, Shri U. K. Lal followed by the address of 

Shri P.S. Bawa, Retd. IPS and Chairperson, Transparency International 
India. An Essay Competition was organized on 27.10.2015. The best essay 
writers were rewarded by cash award and Commendation Certificate by 

Hon’ble Vigilance Commissioner Shri T.M. Bhasin. One day Symposium 
was organized on ‘Forensic Accounting & Investigative Audit’ on 

28.10.2015. This was followed by a lecture delivered by Shri Vinod 
Khurana from IFAIA. DFCCIL officers and staff were addressed by Hon’ble 
Vigilance Commissioner on 30.10.2015. Managing Director Shri Adesh 

Sharma and other Directors of DFCCIL were also present on the occassion. 
In addition to the above, debates and seminars were also conducted in 

various schools and colleges in field units of DFCCIL. 
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